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MANAGER TELEPHONE
HARRY H. HAYES January 26, 1957 TULIP 4-5258

Mr. Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94

Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Maurice:

Thank you for the nice report on our
signal as received there in Geneva by you
in the evening on January 22, 1957 from
745 to 1800 C.8.T. an 10350 KC/s.

We are pleased to confirm your report
based on the program material mentioned in
your —lretter:

We are having some cards printed and
will send you one soon,

With best wishes from all of us here at

KATR.
Cordially,

Radi®d Station KATR

Paul H. Waller
Chief Engineer



